
THE ANGELS HAVE ARRIVED!  
     Our Angel Tree is located in the Narthex.  Each angel 

will have the gender, age, sizes and/or gift wish of a 

hopeful child.  All the Angels have been vetted by EC-

CHO to insure their need and eligibility. 

     We ask that you take an Angel from the tree and 
return their “wish” gift by December 17th at the 11:00 

service.  Our church “elves” ask that you place their 

Christmas wish in a gift bag and attach the Angel card 

to the bag, this makes sorting and distribution so much 

easier. 

     We encourage you to make this a family project so 

your children experience the true meaning of the holi-

day season.  Giving to those less fortunate is a life lesson 

we all need to instill in our children and grandchildren.  

If you would rather donate money for a gift or food 

cards, see Gina Crews, Robin Triplett, or Sandy Rupert. 

     If you have any questions, Sandy Rupert can be 

reached at 304-634-7812 
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